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Fellow Ring 16 Members: It is hard to believe that 
we are back to our monthly meetings back at the 
Botanic Gardens. A special thanks again, as always 
to Grayson and the good people at the Gardens, 
as we look forward to another great year. It seems 
not to long ago that we had our November meeting 
with our SMMURRFFF competition, and then, 
back on December 1st, our well attended Holiday/
Christmas party at Coletta’s. Thanks to all who 
came and brought guests; another successful time 
to end the year. Thanks as always to the good 
people at Coletta’s, and Jeff Day, who got Lisa 
Coletta to help in one of his routines; she loved it! 

I hope you and your family had a great Hannukah/
Holiday/Christmas Season. Onward to our fi rst 
meeting of 2016; hope to see you there! Until then, 
have a Happy and safe New Year’s.

Presidential Ponderings
Bill Canaday - President IBM Ring 16

January Meeting
Tuesday January 5th - 7pm
Memphis Botanic Gardens

Theme: 
What you received 

at the Holiday party;
Anything new you got for 

Christmas;
Strolling Magic

-------------
Also, we will begin the year with 
our annual initiation of Ring 16 
members who joined the previous 
year.





New IBM Membership Cards

You should be receiving your new membership 
cards from the IBM. If you develop any ideas for 
possible tricks you can do with the new cards, 
be sure to share. Some possibilities are under the 
“Membership Card Tricks” link once you log in to 
your account at www.magician.org


